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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.58% August: 100%

September: 98.72% September: 95.17%

October: 98.62% October: 96.30%

November: 95.75% November: 94.74%

December: 94.65% December: 93.33%

January: 94.05% January 93.78%

February: 97.59% February: 97.89%

March: 98.18% March: 97.46%

April: 83.73% April: 84.89%

Staff Attendance:
August- 100%

September- 90%
October- 95%
November- 95%
December-94%
January-90%
February-89%
March-95%
April-94%

Strengths:
During the 22-23 SY the teachers at both schools have diligently worked to build
positive relationships with students, families, and colony leaders. This is reflected in
greater student/family engagement, trust, and home-school communication.

Concerns/Needs:
BIg Sky & Glendale have had inconsistent counseling support during the 22-23 school year. We
hope to have this resolved for the 23-24 SY. The teachers are also working to complete end of
the year ordering, school inventory, and planning for next year.



School Calendar for the Month:

Upcoming Dates & EOY Events
Spring Benchmarking Assessment @ Big Sky & Glendale Schools-May 8th-12th
8th Grade Graduation Ceremony-May 31st @ 12:45 for Glendale & 2:15 @ Big Sky
EOY Picnic & Fun Day @ Big Sky School-June 6 (12:15-2:15)
EOY Picnic & Fun Day @ Glendale-June 7 (12:15-2:15)
Last Day of School-June 8th

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale,

April was a busy month at the Glendale school. The students participated in the
SBAC math/ ELA tests and they completed the Spring writing assessment. They also
enjoyed participating in the KINDNESS poster contest. We had our monthly GNP ranger
visit which the students always look forward to. Parent-teacher conferences went well
with 100% parent participation. The eight graders are looking forward to their graduation
on May 31st @ 12:45. We hope you can attend.



We will spend the month of May winding down the year making sure all
curriculum is completed and things are set for the following academic year. We wish all
you mothers a Happy Mothers Day.

Your partner in education,
Cindy Show
Glendale teacher

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

﻿Our attendance for this month is 83%. We had 100% attendance for our parent teacher
conferences. The Glacier Park Rangers gave us a lesson on the life cycle of the forest.
Our students really enjoyed creating the kindness posters. We completed all our math and
reading SBAC testing. The upper grades are enjoying a unit on honey bees.

Respectfully submitted,
Ms. Racine

Mrs. Christoferson


